
 
 
 July 3, 2001 
 
 
 

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1420 
 
 

To All Members of the Bureau: 
 
 

Re:  REQUEST FOR E-MAIL ADDRESSES 
 

 
In the future the Bureau intends to post our circulars on our web site with notification through  
e-mail when a new circular(s) appears.  Our goal is to ultimately discontinue hard copy 
production of circulars.  In preparation for that we are asking that you submit to us an e-mail 
address for the person whom you wish to act as the notification contact for your company. 
 
Please complete the form below and return it to the Bureau to the attention of Kathy Grady or  
e-mail this same information to her at kgrady@pcrb.com. 
 
 

Timothy L. Wisecarver 
President 
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Remember to visit our web site at www.pcrb.com for more information about this 

and other topics. 
 
 
 

E-MAIL NOTIFICATION INFORMATION 
Please print 

 
Individual’s Name             
 
Company Name             
 
Phone No.   E-mail Address        
 

Return to PCRB, Attention:  Kathy Grady, or e-mail to kgrady@pcrb.com 


